
 

Myanmar Delegation visit 
 

IQAC, SLC (University of Delhi) Shyam Lal College facilitated a field visit by the Trainees 

attending International Programme in Educational Management for Educational Administrators 

from Myanmar in collaboration with NIEPA on 14.11.2019 from 10:00 to 2:00 p.m.  

 

25 Senior Educational Administrators and faculty from Ministry of Education & Institutions of 

Higher Education from Myanmar visited the college and welcomed by Dr. Kusha Tiwari, 

Coordinator-IQAC and Prof Rabi Narayan Kar-Principal along with College faculty members 

and administrative staff. Ideas about incorporation of innovative teaching methods were 

exchanged and the participants were given exposure on the best practices adapted by the College 

namely 1) Academic & Administrative Innovations 2) Going Digital & 3) Inclusive Education 

and Development as per the training methodology and structure of the programme.  

 

The visit of delegation was fruitful for delegation from Myanmar and staff members of SLC. 

Prof. Veera Gupta facilitated the same from NIEPA side. 

 



 

 



 

 

For More Pics: 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/SLCMDU/photos/?ref=page_internal

&tab=album&album_id=2444471875665499 
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